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Congratulations to Megan Wetzel, a May 2008 Professional & Technical Communication 
graduate, who will study College Student Personnel in the Higher Education and Student Affairs 
department at Bowling Green State University (BGSU) in northwest Ohio. Megan earned a 
graduate assistantship as a Graduate Hall Director in Residence Life at BGSU and will move to 
Bowling Green in July. She reports looking forward to meeting new professionals in Student 
Affairs but, she writes, “I will definitely miss everybody I met and worked with for the last three 
years at RIT!” 
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